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12th July 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer 2 
Issue 6 

This week’s Worship theme: 
 

If someone hurts you, is it ok 
to hurt them back? 

 

Behaviour 
 

We would like to say an 
enormous thank you to the 
children for their fantastic 

behaviour this week during the 
Ofsted inspection. The 

inspector commented on what 
great role models the children 
are and what kind and polite 

children we have in our school. 
Well done, everyone! 

Summer Fair 
 

We would like to say an enormous big THANK YOU 
to all the Friends of Gooderstone for their amazing 

support in organising and running the Summer 
Fair! Through the muggy day, the children and 

adults alike enjoyed the variety of activities that 
were provided. The highlight was definitely the tug 
of war! With wet grass and super strong tugging 

the girls were definitely the stronger team, 
dragging the boys through the wet grass! Thank 

you also to all the parents for your support at this 
event. The Friends raised £483.12!!! 

Another HUGE thank you to all the parents for your 
donations and especially to CP Tree Services for 
donating half a load of logs and a £50 voucher.  

 

THANK YOU! 
 Cake Friday 

The Cake Friday is continuing 
to raise so much money for the 
school. Thank you so much to 
everyone for supporting us in 
this fundraising event. This 

week Emilia won the cake and 
we raised: 

£27.00 

Governor Update 
In September we will be 

running some elections for a 
new parent governor. If you 
would like information on the 

role, please speak to Mrs 
Godbold. 

 
 

Leavers Assembly 
There was not a dry eye in the audience this morning during 
our Year 6 leavers’ assembly. An enormous well done to all 
the children from Kestrels for their Ukulele performance. It 

was honestly phenomenal. It was lovely to listen to the 
children’s recollection of their journey here at Gooderstone 
and a huge thank you to Miss Stanley too, you are one in a 

trillion! 
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Dates coming up… 
Tuesday 16th July: Bags2School collection 9.00am 
Tuesday, 16th July: Open Evening for Parents 3:15 – 4:15 
Thursday, 18th July: New Reception children visit 8:45 – 3:15 
Wednesday, 17th - 19th July: Transition Days 
Monday, 22th July: New Reception children visit 8:45 – 3:15 
Wednesday 24th July: “Friends” Thank You Coffee Morning 
Wednesday, 24th July: School Closes for Summer Holiday 
 
Wednesday, 4th September: School Open for new Academic year 
 


